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This summer, the NYC Department and Design Construction (DDC) will be running two

internship programs designed for high school and college students interested in pursuing

careers in architecture, engineering, building trades, public administration, business

administration or information technology. DDC builds many of the civic facilities New

Yorkers use every day. As the City’s primary capital construction project manager, they

provide communities with new or renovated structures such as firehouses, libraries, police

precincts, courthouses and senior centers. For more information, internship applications and

instructions for submission please see the flyer attached. 


